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October 28, 2021  
 
 
RE: Freight Programs for Welbilt Brands 
 
 
As of November 1, 2021, all new orders with freight programs as part of our Select Program or other qualifying 
agreements is being suspended.   The suspension of these freight programs will remain in effect until further 
notice. 
 
The 2021 Select Program qualifying dealers will be grandfathered into the 2022 calendar year, however it will be 
on discount levels only, there will not be a freight element as part of that program.  
 
We apologize, but with the current freight cost escalation coupled with the volatility in commodity costs makes 
it too volatile to manage at this time.  
 
Best, 
 

 
 
Brian Holdrich 
Vice President of Sales and Marketing, Americas 


